
Slough Local Football Partnership 
Funding Criteria 

 
 

Please read the below information carefully before commencing your funding application: 
 

- Applications are to be completed using the online form. If you are having problems with the 
online form please contact the Slough LFP detailing the problem you are having: 
lfpslough@outlook.com  
 

- All organisations or individuals applying for funding must either be based in Slough or be 
participating/delivering in Slough on a regular basis. 
 

- Applicants will be required to upload a recent bank statement from their organisation or 
individual account (dependant on type of application). 
 

- Organisations or individuals are not able to apply for funding within two years of receiving a 
previous grant from the Slough LFP. 
 

- A maximum grant of £500 per organisation/project can be applied for (exceptions may be 
granted if justified within the application form). 
 

- Only individuals, clubs, leagues, charities and not for profit organisations are eligible to 
apply. 
 

- Any club applying must be Charter Standard, or in the process of applying for Charter 
Standard. Support on becoming Charter Standard can be given by the Berks & Bucks FA: 
http://www.berks-bucksfa.com/leagues-and-clubs/charter-standard  
 
 

In addition, grants will also be assessed against; 
 

- Number of participants impacted (if targeting specific groups e.g. disability this will be taken 
into consideration) 
 

- Who will be impacted i.e. under-represented groups such as BAME and Female 
 

- Sustainability and long-term impact of the funding 
 

- Projects that are promoting new activity 
 
 
For further information, enquiries and/or details about joining or supporting the Slough LFP please 
contact lfpslough@outlook.com  
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